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For Immediate Release: 

Exciting changes are coming to the Regulatory Division of the Planning Department! 

Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government is pleased to announce the addition of building plan 
review and building inspection services as part of the building permit process that will be performed by 
Terrebonne Parish.  These additional services will begin Monday, April 23, 2018. 

Join us for a Meet & Greet where you can meet our Building Code Official, Plans Examiner, and Building 
Inspectors, along with other Regulatory personnel, and hear about the plans to implement these 
additional permitting services on Tuesday, April 17, 2018, 9:00 am, at the Houma Municipal 
Auditorium, 880 Verret Street, Houma, LA. 

We look forward to introducing our extraordinary Regulatory Team to you and answer any questions 
that you may have about new and existing permits. 

 

Contact Info: 

Chris Pulaski or Mechelle Olivier 

985-873-6567 

 


